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Parent Advisory Council  

Would you like to be more 
involved in the school?  Are you 
curious about what your child’s school 
day looks like?  Please consider joining 
our Parent Advisory Council.  The 
Parent Advisory Council is similar to the 
Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) at 
most elementary schools.  The Parent 
Advisory Council meets three times a 
year to discuss and provide input into 
the school.   

The first meeting of the Parent 
Advisory Council will be held on 
Wednesday, November 13th from 5:30-
6:30 pm at the school.  Daycare for 
children ages 2 ½ to 10 is available 
with RSVP.  

The purpose of the meeting will 
be to discuss things that children learn 
in preschool, what a child’s day looks 
like in preschool, and how we use the 
Creative Curriculum (our curriculum).  
Parents will also be invited to provide 
ideas and suggestions about things 
that we can improve on as a school, 
and answer any questions that parents 
might have. 

       
     

 

  

Information from the 
District: 
 

Superintendent Chat 

Dr. Theresa Rouse is hosting a Superintendent Chat 
on November 19 from 3:30-4:30 p.m. at Lynne Thigpen 
Elementary, 207 S. Midland Avenue. This is an 
opportunity for parents and community members to 
stop by and talk with Dr. Rouse in an informal 
setting. No registration is necessary. 

 

Community Events 

Did you know we post community events on the District 
website as a service to the community?  Go 
to  HYPERLINK "https://www.joliet86.org/students-
parents/community-events/" \t "_blank" 
https://www.joliet86.org/students-parents/community-
events/ to see information on upcoming events. 

Classroom Volunteers 

At Marycrest, we welcome volunteers in our 
classrooms.  If you are interested in sharing a special 
talent or skill that you have, reading a story to the 
class, cooking a favorite recipe with the class, doing an 
art project with the students, or just helping the 
teacher, please let us know!  We want all families to 
feel welcome and involved in our school! 
 

 Please Contact Us! 

If you ever have any questions or concerns, please let 
your child’s teacher or let me know so that we can 
support in any way!  Your child’s teacher’s email 
address is on his or her folder and mine is 
mmthompson@joliet86.org.  Call 815-725-1100 or 
email anytime! 




